
 

 

 
 
 
 

                                 May 27, 2023  
 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Manager, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Code: 505509 
 

Sub: Discrepancies in Financial Results 
 

Ref: Email dated May 26, 2023 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to your email dated, May 26, 2023, on discrepancies in Financial Results under 
Regulation 33 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2023, in 
this regard we would like to inform you that M/s. Shah & Taparia (FRN: 109463W), Statutory 
Auditors of the Company have issued the Auditor’s Report with Unmodified Opinion on the Audited 
Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and financial year 
ended March 31, 2023 which have been approved by the Board of Directors at their Board Meeting 
held on Thursday, May 04, 2023. We enclose herewith a declaration pursuant to Regulation 33(3) (d) 
of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 for the year ended March 31, 2023. 
 
Please consider this letter as reply to your discrepancies and take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you,  
 

For Responsive Industries Limited  
   
 
 
Mohini Sharma 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
 

Encl: as above 
                                                                                                                                                                                      

 
 
 

                                                    



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

May 27, 2023  
 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Manager, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Code: 505509 
 

Sub: Declaration pursuant to Regulation 33(3)(d) of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 33(3)(d) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby confirm that M/s. Shah & Taparia (FRN: 
109463W), Statutory Auditors of the Company have issued the Auditor’s Report with unmodified 
opinion on the Audited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results of the Company for the 
quarter and financial year ended March 31, 2023 which have been approved at the Board Meeting 
held on Thursday, May 04, 2023. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you,  
 

For Responsive Industries Limited  
   
 
 
Mehul Vala 
Whole-Time Director & CEO 
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